
TAKE OUR SURVEY NOW! 
 

The time has come!  

We have been talking about our survey for some time. If you consider 

yourself a member of Trinity’s family, here is your chance to help shape the 

future of our parish. We are working with HOLY COW! to help us find out 

who we are and where we should be going. We are asking you and everyone 

in your household to complete the Congregational Assessment Tool (CAT). 

Please click on the link below and complete ALL the questions. 

 

NOTE:  If there is only one email address for all members of your household, 

it may be tempting to have one person take the survey on behalf of the 

family. However, please be sure your spouse and all young adults living in 

your home have an opportunity to complete the survey.  INDIVIDUAL INPUT is key to our 

gaining insight into overall perceptions and experiences. Please set aside enough time to answer 

all the questions. This will take about 30 minutes. All survey responses are strictly anonymous.  

 

Thank you for your willingness to be a part of this congregational assessment and for helping to 

build Trinity’s future.  

In case our parish email list is incomplete, if you know of someone in our church family who for 

some reason did not receive an email with the link above, please feel free let them know they can 

find it here . 

 

Our other information gathering tool, our discussion groups, are still ongoing through mid-

January. If you have not attended one yet, and are not signed up for one, please contact Steve 

Petite redlndsca2@gmail.com 

 

If you have questions, please contact Bob Bourne drbobbourne@gmail.com  or Gerald 

Penilla geraldp1983@gmail.com 
 


